
I am opposed to the delegation of authority to the Oregon Health Authority to 

declare health emergencies.  This would be an infringement on the rights of 

Oregonians and could have huge impacts on the freedoms of citizens.  The misuse 

of this authority by the Governor caused many businesses to fail and took a huge 

toll on the public health generally.  
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